
 

Absentee Ballot 
 

British Boots & Bonnets 

January 2021 Election of Officers 

 
Pursuant to the provisions of Article V, Section 6 of the Club Bylaws, the following ballot is published 
to elect club officers for 2021. Due to COVID-related restrictions in place by the Illinois Department of 
Public Health, there will not be an in-person membership meeting in January 2021, and the election 
of officers will be held using this mail-in absentee ballot.  In accordance with the club bylaws 
referenced above, completed ballots must be received on or before January 18, 2021 (2 days 
prior to the normally scheduled membership meeting).  Club members may vote by sending their 
completed ballot by e-mail to the club secretary or by mailing their ballot to the address below.  
Please email or send your ballot by US mail so it is received prior to the due date. Two members from 
the same member family may vote on the same ballot. 
 
To vote by email, print this document, mark your votes, sign, and date the ballot.  Then take a digital 
photo (or scan) of the completed ballot and attach the file to an email and send it to Dee Gibson.  
 
To vote by mail, print this document, mark your votes, sign, and date the ballot.  Then mail it in a 
stamped and sealed envelope to Dee Gibson. 

 Vote of Vote of 

Office Nominee Member #1 Member #2 

President Lee Kindgren ☐ ☐ 

Vice President OPEN   

Secretary Dee Gibson ☐ ☐ 

Treasurer Connie Frazier ☐ ☐ 

Membership Bev Joyce ☐ ☐ 

Events Chair OPEN   

Regalia Chair OPEN   

Newsletter Editor Lynda Vickery ☐ ☐ 

Webmaster Hal Zenisek ☐ ☐ 

 
NOTE: If you wish to volunteer for any of the open positions, please contact the club president, Lee 
Kindgren. 
 

Signed by Member #1:   Date:    
 

Signed by Member #2:   Date:    


